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I was at the Gator Mini meet last weekend and asked for any suggestions or ideas on 
how to take better care of the little guys in the LSC. Given that we are looking at 
dropping the searchable database, one coach mentioned the fact that the USA database 
does not have 25's or relay events. I gather this point has already been raised. Hopefully 
over the next few weeks I'll get some feedback from the minis coaches on other areas 
we can improve. 
 
Fairland is slated to close this coming Monday to replace the air exchange units. As 
such FAST is 'homeless' for a week. With the pool space I was able to secure at PG 
Community College I won't be able to attend the BOD meeting on Monday as I have 
practice until 8:30 pm. 
 
 


